
 

Thank you for serving your  
neighbors in need this  

Thanksgiving day! 
 

We give thanks for you  
and your service. 

 

Remember to be safe this morning as you deliver, we have setup these  
rules in order to keep our drivers and our recipients  safe this year: 

1. Enter church parking lot at FLC and follow signs.  We’ll place your assigned meals in your 
vehicle and give you your assigned route.  

2. When delivering leave meals at the door and knock/ring bell. Return to car. If the resident 
doesn’t open the door to get the meals, please call (if a number is available) to make sure 
they are aware the food is there.  If no phone number is available, please knock or ring 
one more time and then leave the food there if necessary. 

3. Please self-screen before you come – if you are not feeling well, please do not come to 
pick up meals.  You can text Betsy (803-920-7400) or Chip (803-807-7249) and let them 
know you can’t make it. 

4. Please wear a mask when you arrive to pick up the food, when you exit your vehicle to 
deliver, and when around any other people while delivering. 

5. We encourage you to use hand sanitizer and wash your hands frequently during your 
deliveries. 

Thank you for supporting this important ministry and being the Hands and Feet of Christ! 


